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Dear Ms. Walli,
I wish to nominate Mark Kerbel as a participant for the Smart Grid Working Group.

Mr. Kerbel's interest lies in Smart Grid Controls for the commercial and industrial
building sector, with the following relevant experience:
e Deployments of a variety of building control automationtechnologies and their
associated energy efficiency Measurement & Verification techniques
e Utility energy efficiency (EE) and demand response (DR) programs
e Insight into leading-edge EE/DR methodologies and programs in the U.S,
particularly in California (where he represents our organization in a number of
research and pilot programs, and participated in development of a number of
these programs)
e Insight into Electric Vehicle Charging load management issues as they relate to
facility operators as well as utilities
e Interaction with facility owners/operators concerning energy budgets, and
educating them with respect to energy efficiency policies and practices
e Ontario Smart Grid company business development and job creation
e Design, Development, and Deployment of complex software systems in the
utility sector (particularly in Ontario’s retail electricity market)
e Past Participant in the OEB Smart Meter Working Group
e Past Chairperson of the OEB EBT Standards Working Group

If you have any questions concerning this nomination, please feel free to contact me
(Tim.Angus@REGENenergy.com, 613.293.2470). Mr. Kerbel can be reached via email at
Mark.Kerbel@REGENenergy.com, or 416.934.1040 x227.

Sincerely;
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Tim Angus
CEO, REGEN Energy



